
From: Jean-Pierre Dagorne  
Sent: 21 September 2023 08:20 
To: Planning 
Subject: RE : 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L  
 
Dear Sirs 

This is to object to two connected applications, 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L. 

I was visiting London last weekend and staying, as I usually do, in Bloomsbury.   

While I was there, I was told of a proposal to build a very tall tower very close 

to the British Museum.  

I was shown where it would be. There is already a building which is too tall for 

the neighbourhood, but I understand that the proposed tower would be much 

higher and very visible from many points in Central London, as well as casting 

shadows over Bloomsbury. I was sincerely shocked that Camden could even 

consider  doing so much damage to   Bloomsbury and the London  skyline. One 

tall building does not justify erecting an even taller and larger one. 

I love visiting London. I should like to register a very strong objection to this 

proposal, on the grounds of the damage it would do to the area. I cannot 

believe the proposal is a serious one.  It would never be permitted in Paris 

where I live and work, as a member of the Paris Bar, and where  heritage is 

respected. 

Best Regards, 

Maître Jean-Pierre DAGORNE 
Avocat au Barreau de Paris 
1 rue du Louvre - 75001 Paris 
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